I
_ U AV AZTEC, NEW MEXICO
[ {/ &- , ey

O OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
k ' (\I/C . 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

Jammry 29, 1964

Schermerhorn Qtl Corporation
P.0. Box 287
Tulsa 1, Oklahoma

Attnt Mr. J. C. Carnahan
Dear Mr. Carnakan:

Your letter of January 24, 1964 addressed to the New Mexico 0il Conservation
in Santa Fs has been forwarded to thie office along with five copies of
Form C-110 transferring ownership of the #1 Othel State well from Othel
Development Company to the Schermerhorn 0f{1 Corporation.

We are enclosing a copy of a letter written to your company on April 7,

1960 which cancelled the $10,000 blanket plugging bond of the Schermerhorn

011 Corporation as to any future liability. As the letier states, the

bond remains in effect for any property or wells acquired, drilled or started
prior to May 6, 1960 dut is no longer in effect for any operations started
subsequent to that date. We will, thersfore de unable to approve Form

C-110 transferring the #1 Othel State well to the Schermerhorn 0il1 Corporation
until] such time ae the plugging bond is reinstated. If we can be of
assistance in this satier, please contact us.

Yours very truly

Zmery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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SCHERMERHORN 0OiL CORPORATION

1870 SOUTH BOULDER DRIVE
P. O. BOX 287
TULSA 1, OKLAHOMA

tmmg

January 24, 1964

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871
Saata Fe, New Mexico

Geatlemen:

We are enclosing Form C-110, requesting transfer
of property from Othel Development Company to Schermerhorn
0il Corporation.

Yours very truly,
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J., €. Carnahan
Yeasurer
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